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TK/ Kot 

Most Reverend and dear Cardinal Napier, 

It is with great concern and deep regret that we heard of the unexpected death of Mr Paddy Kearney 

on 23 November this year. 

On behalf of all of us here at MISEREOR, we would like to offer our heartfelt condolences to all his 

colleagues as well as to his family and friends. 

Mr Paddy Kearney will be sadly missed by all members of the Catholic Church in Durban who knew 

him as a faithful and fearless advocate of basic human rights, struggling untiringly for the spiritual 

and human development of the people entrusted to him. 

We very much appreciated cooperating with him and feel that his death is a big personal loss in our 

common struggle for social justice and peace in the light of the Gospel. 

We pray that God may accept his life as a true Christian witness. 

Yours sincerely, 

14-1444 71444A44' 
Peter Meiwald Klaus Teschner 

Head of the Africa Department Urban Development Officer 

Vorstand: 

Msgr. Pirmin Spiegel (Vorsitzender),  Thomas  Antkowiak,  Dr. Martin  Bräckelmann-Simon 

Registergericht: Amtsgericht Aachen Registernummer: VR  1328 

 

Spenden-
Sie  • el 

 

Spendenkonto 

IBAN  DE75  3706 0193 0000 1010 10 

   


	Page 1

